
02.12.24 - Whole school Xmas panto
04.12.24 - Christmas Fair at 3pm
06.12.24 - Santa Dash
12.12.24 - Reindeer sleigh and Father Christmas
10.12.24 - Nursery singalong @ 2.15pm
12.12.24 - Nursery singalong @ 10.45am
11.12.24 - Reception Nativity 
12.12.24 - Christmas jumper day 
18.12.24 - Christmas dinner day 
20.12.24 - Party day 
20.12.24 - End of term 2.15pm 
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Diary Dates

Inspirational People

Upcoming Festivities Girl’s Dodgeball 
On Monday, 10 of our year 6 girls enjoyed going
to play dodgeball. They were absolutely superb -
we are very proud of them.

Upcoming Christmas Fair

We have wonderful things planned at
Springwell during the festive period,
starting from as early as the 2nd
December: 

Reindeer Sleigh and a visit from Father
Christmas 
Nursery singalong 
Reception nativity 
Christmas jumper day 
Christmas dinner 
Party day 

End of term will be at 2.15pm on 20th
December. Gentle reminder that we are a nut free school as

we have children who have an allergy to nuts.
Please refrain from sending any products
containing nuts into school. Thank you. 

On Thursday, we enjoyed a whole school
assembly all about inspirational people. The
focus for this assembly was Mary Seacole. We
learnt that she was a Jamaican born nurse who is
best known for her work during the Crimean War.

On 4th December, we have our Christmas
Fair. School will close at 2.45pm on the 4th
to allow for a 3pm start. A leaflet has been
sent out to parents /carers all about our fair.

Upcoming Christmas Panto
On 2nd December, we have our whole
school Christmas Panto. The cost of this is
covered by the school. It will be in our
school hall. 

On Tuesday 3rd, year 6 have a Mad Science
workshop within their classrooms. This is to support
their science curriculum. 

Upcoming Mad Science 

School will close at 2.15pm on the last day
of term - 20th December.

Upcoming Santa Dash 

Christmas Jumper Appeal
If you have any spare adult and/or child
Christmas jumpers, we would be very grateful if
you could donate them to the school.

On 6th December, we will be having a
Santa Dash on our school field. The
children are welcome to wear a Christmas
jumper for this day and the children will
each get their own Santa hat, the cost of
which is covered by school.


